
LLOYD M. BENTSEN, JR. 
15TH DISTRICT, TEXAS 

<!tongrtss of tbt Wnittb ~tatts 
J,ouse of l\epresentatibts 

mla~ington, lt €. 

July 31, 1950 

Mr Amon G Carter, President 
Fort Worth Star- Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr Carter 

COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC LANDS 

IRRIGATION AND RECLAMATION 

INTERSTATE WATER COMPACTS 

CoNTROL OF MINERALS 

I have your letter with the copy of the 
letter you 'Wrote the President, expressing your agree­
ment of Mr Baruch 1s control proposal. 

I agree with you on the need for standby 
controls. As always, I appreciate having the benefit 
of your advice and with many kind regards, I am 

Sincerely 

ECEl~E n 
io AlJG 4 1950 u 
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